SPECIAL MEETING CONCRETE SLAB - SALT STORAGE FACILITY Contract 94-3

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of supervisors was held on Thursday, September 29, 1994 at 3:00 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive proposals for the placement of a concrete slab for the salt storage facility being constructed at the municipal building.

The following proposals were received:

Joe Lafaro Construction	\$ 8,896.00
Combine Construction	10,727.00
Mahoning Builders	10,880.00
Curic Construction	11,180.00

The contract was awarded to Joe Lafaro Construction company contingent upon the reference check to be completed by Shenango Township.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to award the contract to the Joe Lafaro Construction Company.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to

adjourn.

Teresa K. Sparacino Secretary-Treasurer